
AEIOU 2017 PARENT WORKSHOP SERIES

Our next centre workshop is 
Toilet training

Our AEIOU workshops series is designed to provide you with the evidence behind our 
program, as well as practical tips and strategies to use at home. In this workshop, 
attendees will learn: 

 Some common problems with toileting
 The difference between being toilet-timed and toilet-trained
 The steps involved in moving from nappies to being a fully toilet trained child

Date: Tuesday 9 May
Time: 8:30am

Check out our video (Part 5: Building toileting skills) on the AEIOU website for more 
information: https://aeiou.org.au/autism-the-early-years

CALLING ALL FAMILIES!

RSVP to Centre Manager Kerri-Leigh Bacelar on 07 4155 0399 or email 
bundaberg@aeiou.org.au. Please note, we do request alternative 
arrangements be made for any children during these sessions. 
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